Wolfeboro Pathways Committee
September 18, 2013

Meeting Minutes

Wolfeboro Town Hall Meeting Room

In attendance: Jim Eisenhower, George Vanderheiden, Art Slocum, Jim Nupp, Vaune
Dugan, Rob Houseman, Mal Blodget, Fred Tedeschi, Kathy Barnard

Jim Eisenhower called the meeting to order at 5:00PM.

The August 21, 2013 minutes were reviewed and approved.

Mal Blodget reported that as of 7/31/13 there was $42,257 in the WEDCO/Pathways
account.

Rob Houseman reported that the maps for the kiosks are done and will be installed soon.

The paper maps need to have text added to the map. This will be a 2 sided map. Rob
will get copies of the map to the Committee members. The committee members will then
meet to finalize the map. The map will then need to be printed and a determination as to
how it will be distributed needs to be made.

There was a discussion about the repairs to the Sewall Woods trails completed by Steve
Flagg. Rob is concerned that there are 3 areas that will continue to be a problem and
need further attention. A work party will be organized to correct these problems.
Pathways will cover the cost of the repairs.

It was reported that repairs have been made to the Abenaki trails. Some further work
may need to be done on the Almost Thayer Trail. Jim will discuss this issue with Ethan.

Rob reported on the 9/10/13 Stakeholders meeting. A draft vision statement needs to be
developed. A list of options also needs to be developed and then prioritized at a future
Stakeholders meeting. There will be a follow up meeting with the Stakeholders in about
2 months. Rob will also submit a letter of interest for a grant for the 2013 NH Bicycle
and Pedestrian Grant Program.

The path from Front Bay to 109A is now complete. Many thanks to Peter and Judy Cole
for finishing the path.

Members were encouraged to look at the following web site - www.wowtrails.org.

The next meeting will be called when needed. Meeting adjourned at 6:00PM

Submitted by Kathy Barnard, September 19, 2013



